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May  

 

Dear Time Travellers, 

 

My name is Diana, and I am busy getting ready to meet you 

when you come on your school trip to Time Travelling at 

Southwell Minster. The team and I are very excited, because 

we will be meeting so many children and adults that week.  I 

especially love singing songs together at the start and end of 

the day – I hope you enjoy learning them and listening to them before you come. 

 

The Minster is a VERY old church and people come to visit from 

all over the world, because there are so many wonderful things to 

find: little tiny wooden mice and great big arches and 

pillars. I’m sure you will have a 

wonderful time, because there are lots of 

interesting people to show you around too.  

In your activities, you will hear stories from 

our special book, the Bible, you will make 

something crafty to take home, and you 

will have a good look at the lovely building. 

 

I have sent you some photos so you can look 

forward to coming, and you could watch 

the Minster Song or our Introductory Film with your teacher too. 

 

With best wishes 

Diana and the Time Travelling team☺ 

mailto:edcuation@southwellminster.org.uk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mq-cBTcCmk9mmXu_5KZ3JUgm4GpF4Tr1/view
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BUWqQ6_C4RM&feature=youtu.be


 

 
 
This is the Minster!   You will go in through the big 
door.  Can you see it? 
 
This is a person: see how small they are next to 
the Minster’s door. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This is the lovely stone ceiling in our 
‘Chapter house’ room. What shape 
does it make? 

The cross is 
important for 
Christians, so look 
out for lots of them in 
the Minster. 


